
 

 

 

 

 

I am soliciting approval of the Lebanon City Council for closure of the "Brick Street" in downtown 

Lebanon for the St. Louis Region of Porsche Club America (PCA) to hold an “All Porsche Auto 

Event” (Name TBD) on Saturday 25 May 2024 from 8:00AM - 2:00PM with a rain date of June 8th. 
  
EVENT: Tentative Name: “Porsche on the Red Bricks” 
  
BACKGROUND: As a result of the Porsche Clubs' annual general meeting, club members living in 

the state of Illinois, expressed a desire for the St. Louis Region of PCA to hold more club events in 

Illinois and, as a member of the Porsche club and resident of Lebanon, IL., I am responding by 

suggesting the City of Lebanon, IL as a potential location for one such event.  
  
On 21 Feb 2024 members of the St. Louis Region of PCA met with the City of Lebanon Chamber of 

Commerce to introduce a plan and to provide information. 
  
GOAL: To help draw community, business and commercial interests into the City of Lebanon, and 

make Lebanon a destination and annual event for the St. Louis Region of PCA.  
  
The St. Louis Region of Porsche Club America stretches from Springfield, IL to Columbia. MO and 

hosts many events throughout its calendar year including Social, Driving Tours, Tech Sessions, High 

Performance Drivers Education (HPDE) and the Teen Street Survival for young drivers 15-21 years of 

age.   
  
Please let me know the process to gain approval/permission to close the “Brick Street” and hold this 

event. Pending this, I am happy to schedule a meeting with the Lebanon City Council.        
  
V/r 
  
Dr. Charles Faussete 
18 Saint Joseph Dr. 
Lebanon, IL 62254 
P: 727.417.1565 
E: Charles.faussete@gmail.com 
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